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Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity,org>
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John White <john.white@lacity.org> Wed, Nov 30, 2016 at 8:01 AM
To: Carolina Peters <carolina.peters@lacity.org>

Please attach the email message from Mike Salter to CF 13-1493 as a communication from the public

---------- Forwarded message-----------
From: mike salter <doctordume@gmaii.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 29, 2016 at 5:57 PM 
Subject: Reference: CF 13 -1493
To: John.White@lacity.org

John,

I am a property owner and property manager in the Fashion District. I am pleased to see that the City is moving forward 
on Sidewalk Vending. I have read the preliminary framework and would like to make the following suggestions:

1. While operating vendors must carry: a copy of their permit, proof of liability insurance and Landlord’s WRITTEN 
consent for the vendor to be operating in front of their premises.

2, An empowering method for the new rules and regulations to be enforced by the police.

Thank you for your efforts on this project.

Mike Salter

John A. White 
Legislative Assistant
Public Works and Gang Reduction Committee 
Housing Committee 
(213} 978-1072
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